Lorelei Inn

1412 S. Webster Ave Green Bay, WI 54301 * (920)432-5921

To the Allouez Village Board:

If there is one thing for sure, 2020 has been a year to forget. We are looking forward to 2021 coming back
to normal. Inregards to our liquor license:

1. We would like to have our license extended to include option to serve alcohol in our enclosed
space year round. We have a heater and people were willing to sit in our patio area even when
the cooler months approached. We found we were able to comfortably serve food also in this
area, and that was most likely the saving grace for us this summer.

2. Oktoberfest is scheduled for September 17 and 18 ,2021. We would like to have September 19,
2021 included in our Oktoberfest celebration. Depending on how this pandemic turns out will
determine the way this event will take place. Last year for the two days, we saw about 950
people. 2019 had over 4,000. Just a bit of insight in how this pandemic has impacted our
industry

3. Please also consider a reduction in our liquor license again this year. In 2020, Ashwaubenon
charged $0 fee. City of Green Bay charged $50.00 Village of Allouez was $250.00. This fee,
coming in late June, comes at the worst season for us, being the summer months, Reducing this
fee would greatly help us in 2021. We are still not operating at all our prepandemic hours.
People are still not going out as much as they used too. The To Go service has helped us stay
afloat, but the in-house bar trade and inhouse dining has still not come back to full circle. We
have done everything possible to remain open, including taking on part time jobs to cover the
hours we are not open to cover the losses. Reducing this fee this summer would be geatly
appreciated.

Thank you so much for helping with the above matters. The Lorelei has never seen a year
like 2020 in its 68 years of being open We are hoping to never see another. The effects of this
pandemic are still being felt.

Thank you

David Hack Lynne Stahl Meagan Colombo



